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MEMBER:
FEDERATION CYNOLOGIQUE INTERNATIONALE (FCI)
FCI ASIA PACIFIC SECTION

RECIPROCAL AGREEMENT with:
AMERICAN KENNEL CLUB (AKC)
CANADIAN KENNEL CLUB (CKC)
THE KENNEL CLUB, U.K. (KC)

RM A206 HILLCREST CONDOMINIUM, E RODRIGUEZ SR. BOULEVARD,
; CUBAO, QUEZON CITY 1100 PHILIPPINES
TELNOS. 721-8345 * 412-4105 - FAXNO. (632] 721-7152

E-mail: info@pcci.org.ph
Website: pcci.org.ph
PCCI P.O. BOX 2681 Quezon City Central Post Office

Date : September 1, 2022
] s Pt PCCI Exhibitors

Subject: Foreign Entries for PCCI & Affiliated Club Shows

Please be informed that all imported dog owners, whose original export pedigrees
under their names are still unavailable, shall be allowed to enter our shows as local

entries. However, you shall be required to put up a Five Thousand Peso (Php5,000)
bond.

You will be given six (6) months to secure the original hard copy of your dog’s
export pedigree under your name. Failure to do so would result in the forfeiture of
your bond.

Hoping to have informed you accordingly.

Sincerely yours,

ﬂ//

Mr. Alfonso Ilagan
PCCI Show Committee Chairman



